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Newsletter 
 
Celebration of Learning 
This term, we are replacing our Wonderful Wednesdays with a Celebration of Learning. We would 
like to invite you to come to your child’s class to see a showcase of this year’s work at 2:30pm on the 
day. 
Nursery – 2nd July    Sycamore – 11th July 
Reception – 18th July    Maple – 15th July 
Willow – 9th July    Beech – 16th July 
Rowan – 17th July    Birch – 8th July 
Hazel – 14th July     Ash – 10th July 
 
Sports Days 
Sports Days will be held at the Sports Hall/field. Parents are very welcome to come along and watch. 
They will be held on the following days:- 
 
Lower Key Stage 2 (Sycamore, Maple, Beech) – 17th June, 1:30pm  
Key Stage 1 (Willow, Rowan, Hazel) – 18th June, 10am  
Upper Key Stage 2 (Birch, Ash, Oak) – 26th June, 10am  
Reception (Acorns, Chestnuts) – 17th July, 2pm 
 
EYFS Pirate Day 
On Friday 18th July Reception children will be having a Pirate Day. This will be a fun packed day with 
pirate activities. Children are asked to come dressed as a pirate on this day. Parents are welcome to 
come to school at 2:30pm on the day for a Pirate Presentation.  
 
Uniform: 
It is disappointing to see some children still not in the correct uniform, despite the message on last 
weeks newsletter. No child should be wearing ‘joggers’ on any day, other than PE day and footwear 
must be plain black. Please ensure, from Monday, that you are following the school rules 
 
Nut Free School 
Just a reminder that we are a nut free school. It is disappointing to see that items of food containing 
nuts are still being brought into school. We have someone with a severe nut allergy in school, so 
being around nuts could be potentially life threatening. Please ensure that any food items brought 
into school do not contain nuts, thank you. 

mailto:head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk

